
 

   
 

 
Westminster City Council 

64 Victoria Street  
  London SW1V 6QP  
 
 Tel: 0800 3583783 
 housing.enquiries@westminster.gov.uk 
 Date: 20 October 2022 
 

Ref: Major works T156 

 
Dear Resident,   
 
Major Works planned for Mozart Estate (Project T156): Post-meeting update  
 
Thank you to the residents who attended our introductory meeting for the proposed major 
works to the block on 14 September.  
 
For the benefit of all residents, please find enclosed notes from the meeting. This includes 
a link to the presentation given, as well as a Q&A covering the points discussed.  
 
Next steps:  
 
We have set up a dedicated page on our website in relation to the planned major works 
across the Mozart Estate. A copy of the client brief (a document outlining all the work that 
is planned to the blocks) will be uploaded to this page next week. The client brief will 
shortly be passed to our Major Works contractor, Axis, to develop the planned work and 
confirm estimate costs. Once we have more detailed plans to share with you, we will 
arrange a further resident meeting.  
 
Contact information: 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the planned work, please do not hesitate to 
contact us on the details below. If you do not have access to the internet and would like us 
to send hard copies of any of the documents to you, please get in touch.  
 

• Call Westminster City Council Housing on 0800 358 3783 (freephone) - ask to 
speak to Vicky Simpson in the Resident Advocacy Team.  

• Email vsimpson@westminster.gov.uk, please quote reference ‘project T156’ 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Vicky Simpson, 
Resident Advocate  
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